

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy



Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Mick Darcy P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

August 11, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next Tuesday, 15th of August, Kindergarten will be hosting students from the Gilgandra Preschool for a Teddy Bears Picnic day.

Students are invited to bring in their teddy bear or favourite toy to school on Tuesday, and to share in an outside picnic lunch with their peers and friends from preschool. Students will eat their own lunches they bring from home.

Gilgandra Preschool students will visit our school from 12:00pm and depart around 1:45pm, engaging in activities with the Preschool group, and supporting their transition to school for 2024.

We are looking forward to a fun-filled day so don't forget your teddies on Tuesday!



Yours Sincerely,

Terri-Lee Naden Classroom Teacher Kristy Bartholomew Assistant Principal